
Audubon Public School District
Mansion Avenue School

300 Mansion Avenue · Audubon · New Jersey · 08106·Phone: 856-546-4926 · Fax: 856-547-1483
www.apsd.us

Bonnie J. Smeltzer
Principal
Ext. 5119

Sherry Kane
Administrative Assistant

Ext. 5119

Michela Carr
Administrative Assistant

Ext. 5110

Kayla Cain
Nurse

Ext. 5122

February 5, 2024

Dear Mansion Families,

I am reaching out to you about drop off and pick up at Mansion Avenue School. We are struggling
with a few specific issues and really need your help in correcting them.

● Unless you have a handicap license plate or placard, do not park in the blue handicap zone on
Mansion Avenue. We have students that absolutely must have unblocked access not only to
this parking space, but also the ramp opening to the sidewalk in order to get into school

● There are several buses that load/unload students on Mansion Avenue. Buses have the right of
access to the yellow painted curb section as well as the blue section.

● The yellow painted curbs along Mansion Avenue and along Oak Street are for drop off and
pick up only. You may pull into the curb for a few moments, but you may not park in these
areas

● ALL drop-off and pick-up must be curbside to the school. Do not park across the street and
ask your child to cross in the middle of the block where there is no crossing guard. This is not
safe

● We now have students riding bicycles to school. Keep an extra eye out when driving around
the school to be aware of our cyclists so that everyone stays safe

Whenever you are driving near or around the school, please leave yourself extra time. If you are
picking up your child, perhaps you decide on a meeting place that is near the school and they walk to
you as opposed to you driving to them.

It is important to follow the expectations listed above so that we are able to keep everyone safe.

Thank you so much for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Bonnie J. Smeltzer

Bonnie J. Smeltzer
Principal
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